
Jason  Joyce
Swan's Island
LD 1231
Dear Committee, 
 I am currently testifying in person but wanted to submit my thoughts in writing as 
well. 
 As a member of our town selectboard, we support 1231 and 947 and 1731 
wholeheartedly on behalf of the Town of Swan’s Island's residents. 
 The continuing practice of overnighting for emergency availability does not violate 
Coast Guard regulations. 
 The ferry advisory board needs more input as provided in 1731 so that crazy ideas 
like moving the ferries ashore won't needlessly put our citizens at risk. 
 Thank you, Jason Joyce


